
 

 

 

 

SASUF Symposium 2019 – Guideline to Authors 

Nelson Mandela University hosts a Symposium in collaboration with the Department of 

Science and Technology, Department of Human Settlements and the South Africa-Sweden 

Universities Forum (SASUF), under the Theme: Sustainable urbanisation through research, 

innovations and partnerships. 

 

Date of Symposium: 6 May 2019 

Time of Symposium: 08:30 – 16:00 

Venue: Nelson Mandela University, North Campus, Goldfields Auditorium, Port Elizabeth 

 

Dear Author(s) 

 

Congratulations! 

The abstract that you submitted was subjected to a rigorous double-blind peer review by 

knowledgeable experts in the subject and ACCEPTED for submission of a full paper on or 

before 15 April 2019 at 23:50.  

The full paper submission is expected to comply with the following requirements: 

 

1. The Title of the Paper should not exceed 50 words. 

2. The paper should be written in British English. 

3. The whole paper should not exceed 5000 words. 

4. The paper should be typed in Ms Word in a 12pt font size Times New Roman with a 

1,5 line spacing. 

5. All papers should be accompanied by an Abstract   of not more than 250 words. The 

abstract should have addressed all the remedies pointed out by the anonymous 

Reviewers. 

6. Only a Harvard style of referencing will be accepted for the purposes of the 

Symposium and its publications.  

7. Authors should ensure that all the technical and language aspects of their paper 

submissions are of high standard.  

8. The name(s), contact details and affiliation of author(s) should appear on a separate 

or cover page. 

9. By submission of the paper the author confirms that co-authors have consented to its 

submission, presentation in the Symposium and possible publication as part of 

Symposium Proceedings. 

 No late paper submissions will be entertained.     

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


